
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 American Academy of Pediatrics recommends that children 

stay rear facing until 2 years of age or to the highest weight 

allowed by the manufacturer of the seat. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

The head should be 
at least one inch 

below the top of the 

car seat shell 

The straps are snug 
and you cannot pinch 

the strap material 

The harness straps 
at or below the 

shoulders and not 

twisted 

The harness 
chest clip is level 

with the armpits 

Once installed the car 
seat should not move 

more than one inch 

when pulled side to 

side at the belt path 

For rear-facing 
convertible seats be sure 

the seat belt or lower 

latch straps are in the 

correct belt path 

Contact the Certified Passenger Safety Technicians at Dodge County Human Services and 

Health Department – Public Health Unit for any questions at (920)386-7670 
 


